
Community Workshop #4
Why Should I Attend?
The Bixby Comprehensive Plan Update process is entering 
the final phase.  Join us for our fourth and final workshop to 
review the Plan recommendations.  This workshop will be 
an open house format where you will have the opportunity 
to ask questions and provide comments for consideration in 
the final Plan recommendations to the Planning and Zoning 
Commission and City Council.

Your input is essential to develop a plan that is responsive to 
your needs. 

Public Workshop
Tuesday, April 17, 2018  
at 7:00 PM
Woodlake Church 
10444 South Mingo

For more information, 
please visit:  
www.bixby2030.com

or contact: 
Marcaé Hilton,  
City Planner 
(918) 366-0427 
MHilton@BixbyOK.gov

You are Invited! April 17, 2018

www.bixby2030.com
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